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Exam Site Committee Update
Tony Williams, CHP, Chair

Greetings! It has been an honor and pleasure to serve as the American Academy of Health Physics 
Examination Site Committee Chair. The committee is responsible for securing sites and proctors for 
health physicists who are sitting for the American Board of Health Physics (ABHP) examinations. 

The committee is composed of four members, including me (chair), Josip Zic, Christopher Graham, 
and Sean Murphy. Sean is our newest member, joining us in 2015. 

Identifying and establishing 18 examination sites within the United States and Canada is not an 
easy task, but Josip, Christopher, and Sean did an outstanding job and made my life easy as the 
chair! 

The committee would like to recognize and give a special “thank you” to all of our proctors (who 
numbered over 50) and to the organizations that agreed to host the examinations. Your outstanding 
dedication and support ensured that the 2015 ABHP examination was a success. 

Again, thank you!

Report of Changes to AAHP Documents
Jim Stafford, CHP, AAHP Parliamentarian

The standard operating procedures (SOPs) of the American Academy of Health Physics (AAHP) 
are reviewed periodically. Changes are proposed and approved during meetings of the AAHP Ex-
ecutive Committee. 

Revisions to SOP 2.1.1 (Review of Appeals) and SOP 2.2.2 (Assigning Continuing Education Cred-
its to Continuing Education Activities) were recommended and approved by the Executive Commit-
tee at the 2015 midyear meeting. 

Although not required to be approved by the Executive Committee, SOP 6.2.4 (Good Things to 
Know Document for Secretary), SOP 6.2.7 (Good Things to Know Document for Parliamentarian), 
and SOP 6.2.15 (Good Things to Know for CHP News Editor) were also revised recently.

The revised procedures are available on the AAHP website. (Note: Your AAHP user ID and pass-
word will be needed to access this area of the site.)

ABHP Exam Application Reminder
Stop procrastinating! Applications to take either part of the 2016 
ABHP examination must be filed with the Secretariat and postmarked 
no later than 15 January 2016. 

Application information may be found on the AAHP website.
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